
Minutes 12-11-11

The minutes of the previous meeting were checked by the Chairman and accepted by the 
committee members as a true and accurate record.

 

Moved by Shaun Kikby

Seconded by Mark Azzopardi

New Business

Item 1 Mark Azzopardi gave a verbal report on the Meiyo Kancho cup recently held in Victoria. 
He also thanked various members from Mt Gambier Dojo who helped out with the event. 
Mark also emphasised the development of juniors as the main purpose of the event

Item 2 George Wilson suggested that any gradings of anyone Shodan and above should be 
graded by people who are at least 4th dan and above. As most senior belts are graded at the 
camp this shouldn't be too much of a problem. But stressed that even though it already 
happens we should set it down as a condition.

Item 3 Derek Martin asked that all dojo's forward any details on former Black Belt members, so 
as to update the database so as to have a more accurate record of all the various clubs. 
This would also ensure anyone who decides to resume training after a period of years we 
could verify their credentials.

Item 4 John Hart reported on the Seishikan Australia 40th anniversary dinner and the JKF 
tournament. Dates, and instructors are still not finalised. It was decided to creat a sub 
committee so as to plan and implement this. Derek Martin to find out if the Police 
Academy gym is available. And also to cost transport for the event, possibly bus/coaches. 
All dojos to donate $500 to help finance these events.

Item 5 Sub committee consists of John Hart, Derek Martin, Shannon Barton, Shaun Kirkby, Carl 
Driesener and Tom McCluskey
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